Palestinian Accountants & 

Auditors Association

Main Center – Gaza

Al-Wehda Street

October 11, 2001

Thanks and Appreciation
Dear Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh;

Chairman of the Arab Society of Certified Accountants (ASCA),

May Peace Be Upon You and God’s Blessings and His Mercy,

We, at the Palestinian Accountants & Auditors Association – Northern branch, would like to convey to you our warmest greetings, and wish you continuous health, while wishing your organization constant progress and prosperity. 

We greatly appreciate your pioneering role and contribution in developing the accounting profession through the scholarship presented by your Excellency to fellow accountants to obtain ASCA membership. 

May you remain a source of support for this nation,

Shafiq Mohammed Zaher

Chairman of the Board

